
Capt. Jake Cutter 
 
To the members of The Cowboys, 
 
After much thought and deliberation, I have decided to run for President of The 
Cowboys. I am a SASS Life Member and a SASS Regulator and was President of The 
Cowboys for 18 years. 
 
During my tenure as President for the Coto Cowboys and The Cowboys and have always 
done my best to serve the members of The Cowboys to the best of my ability. I always 
considered it an honor and a privilege to serve as President and would be honored to hold 
that position again. As members of The Cowboys, you get to choose the direction this 
club is heading and you can effect the changes you want to see. I would be honored to 
serve the membership once again and become your voice on the board going forward. 
 
Thank you for your consideration! 
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